
 

31 May 2016 
 

Commissioner Lee 
Fair Work Commission  
11 Exhibition Street 
Melbourne VIC 3000 
 
Email:    chambers.lee.c@fwc.gov.au 
 
Dear Commissioner Lee,  
 
Re.  AM2014/251 Aged Care Award 2010 
 
We refer to the above matter and the conference listed on 1 June 2017 to discuss 
substantive variations sought by various interested parties to the Aged Care 
Award 2010 (Award).  
 
Whilst the Australian Industry Group (Ai Group) has a relevant interest in the 
Award, regrettably we are unable to attend the aforementioned conference.  
 
We intend to contact other interested parties after the conference and/or monitor 
the progress of the matter via the Commission’s website to remain abreast of any 
developments. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Brent Ferguson 
National Manager – Workplace Relations Advocacy and Policy 
 
 
 
 

 


